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LARA WEISIGER

From: Bob Haun
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 12:53 PM
To: LARA WEISIGER
Cc: Liz Warmerdam; VIRENDRA PATEL; Jennifer Ott; Gail Payne
Subject: FW: AC Transit
Attachments: PastedGraphic-8.pdf; ATT00001.htm; PastedGraphic-11.pdf; ATT00002.htm; 

PastedGraphic-13.pdf; ATT00003.htm

Lara, 
 
The TC has already heard this issue and made its recommendation to the Council. 
This presumably, is for item 6‐D on tonight Council Agenda although I don’t know the meaning of the graphics. 
 
Bob 
 

From: VIRENDRA PATEL  
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 12:26 PM 
To: Bob Haun <BHaun@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: FW: AC Transit 

 
Please note below. 
 

From: Claudia Davison [mailto:cdavison4@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 3:13 PM 
To: VIRENDRA PATEL 
Cc: City Manager 
Subject: AC Transit 

 

Transportation Committee Members: 

Regarding your meeting this coming Tuesday:  I have never understood why the AC bus route 
configuration continued to emulate the old lengthwise trains after BART was put into 
service.  The roads from Alameda to BART are perpendicular to the island, not parallel. 

No one would take a single bus from one BART station to another via Alameda, which is the case 
with all the local lines:  20, 21, 31, 51A, 314, and 356.  If BART is their destination, they can 
take BART from one station to another.  Why not have buses focus on dense service in the 
neighborhood that is closest to a particular destination or BART station? 

I applaud AC Transit for its efforts, but, assuming a passenger in Alameda wanted to go to get 
off the island, wouldn’t it be preferable to have closer, more frequent local service associated 
with a single destination that would entice more users? 
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For example, local, dense neighborhood bus service from Broadway on the East end could 
specialize in OAK airport and Coliseum BART, and maybe the Bay Farm Island ferry. 

 Mid-island buses could serve from Fruitvale BART to Broadway, South Shore, and Webster. 

 West end buses could serve from 12th Street BART, Webster, Main Street ferry, and the new 
West End developments. 

 All of these would allow connections from one line to another.  The idea is that making bus 
stops closer to users and destinations will increase patronage (and revenue) because shorter runs 
can have more frequent service.  It would also relieve automobile traffic and parking 
congestion. 

Anyway, I’d appreciate your consideration.  Please forgive my abysmal drawing.      Claudia 
Davison, Alameda, CA  (510) 521-6555 

Conceptually, it looks something like this:  BART 
line:                                                                                                                                             
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LARA WEISIGER

From: Jessica Grossman <jgrossman@timlewis.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 3:11 PM
To: City Clerk
Cc: ANDREW THOMAS; Michael O'Hara
Subject: Alameda County Transit Line 19
Attachments: TLC ACT Line 19 Letter 02 02 16.pdf

Attached please find Tim Lewis Communities’ letter in support of reinstatement of the Line 19 bus route along Buena 
Vista Avenue. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 

Jessica L. Grossman 
Land Acquisition 
Tim Lewis Communities 
12667 Alcosta Blvd., Suite 170 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Direct:  (925) 380‐1230 
Mobile:  (925) 595‐2332 
E‐mail:  jgrossman@timlewis.com 
 
 
 






